
OSAGIEDES UPDATE

“You are one of the good things that happened to me this

year” were the words of one of the ladies Cinci is

discipling at International Leadership University, Nairobi,

the place of our service. It has been a fulfilling few weeks

as she has reached out to these five ladies who have

gone through practical Bible studies that impact their

everyday lives.

Some of our desires as we came to Kenya and we shared

with you in our newsletters, were that God will allow us to

work with students who are passionate about seeing 

change in their society as we become a part of their lives

and spiritual journeys through Bible studies, mentoring,

and preparing them to be missionaries in the marketplace

for His glory. We see God answering our prayers through

these students.

Just last week, Juliet* (not her real name) and a couple of

her friends went to register a political party in Kenya

because they are passionate about change.

Our earnest desire is that as she and the others

learn about God through the bible study and

ministry outreach to people in our community,

their lives will be transformed to bring the

needed change.

Prayer needs:

Thank God for the opportunity to disciple

these students. Pray that as Cinci works with

them, God will reveal his agenda for their

lives through His word.

 Pray for Juliet and her colleagues that their

ambition to become leaders in Kenya in the

near future will materialize and bring the

needed change God desires for this country.

Pray for provision for our family amid this

harsh economy worldwide.

Thank you for journeying with us. God bless you.
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“Go and Make Disciples of all Nations” (Matt. 28:19)

    MAKING DISCIPLES WHO 
  ARE LEADING CHANGE


